
 
 
 
ORDER 19-24-07-01H: In the Matter of Acknowledging Former and Current Discriminatory Practices 
in Oregon. 
 
The Homes for Good Board of Commissioners decided not to vote on ORDER 19-24-07-01H during 
the July 24th, 2019 meeting. This order will be revised and voted on in the August 28th, 2019 Board 
Meeting.  
 
To view the board order and materials, please refer to the July 24th, 2019 Homes for Good Board 
Meeting Materials Packet. To listen to the discussion regarding this order please contact 
jshaw@homesforgood.org to listen to the full recording.  

mailto:jshaw@homesforgood.org

